
    
  

 
   

   
    

    
 

   
     

   
   

Requested Motion by RioCan Holdings Inc. on Item 14.6 
To: Infrastructure and Environment Committee 

1) The committee directs City staff to further review the alignment of the O’Connor Extension in the 
section between Warden Avenue and Lebovic Avenue through meaningful engagement with all 
affected landowners and adjacent landowners, as appropriate, in order to arrive at a suitable, 
technically supportable, least impactful and most beneficial alignment of the O’Connor Extension in 
this section. 

2) The committee directs staff to evaluate the land use and economic impacts and changes that may 
result from the alignment for the O’Connor Extension between Warden Avenue and Lebovic Avenue. 

3) The analysis and landowner engagement noted above is to be completed by staff in readiness for 
the final report to proceed in December 2024, as scheduled. 


